Dear Colleagues,

Please see attached the latest letter from the Chief Medical Officer to be sent to newly identified patients who have been added to the Shielding list. Note that as stated in this letter, the patient is not being asked to shield at this time, but instead merely being notified that they have been added to the Shielding list. This letter was updated on Friday, 2nd October and reflects the current Scottish Government guidance.

It remains important to keep the shielding register as up to date as possible, so please continue to advise the COVID mailbox (COVIDShielding@ggc.scot.nhs.uk) of additions and removals; any removals should be following consultation with the patient as set out in Part G, points 17 and 18 of Annex B, which I attach another copy of for ease of reference. 

Per usual, please direct any general enquiries to the COVIDShielding@ggc.scot.nhs.uk mailbox.

Thank you for your ongoing support to this programme. 

Kind Regards,

Dr John O’Dowd
Clinical Director, Glasgow City HSCP

